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July 12th, 2022 

 

Attention RID Customers, 

The Roosevelt Irrigation District Board of Directors has decided to increase the 
Allocation for the remainder of the 2022 water year. The previous allocation was 
set at 4.86 AF of water per acre. This is an increase of 0.70 AF per acre. The new 
limit will be 5.56 AF of water per acre. 

This new allocation will become effective as of July 13th, 2022. Watch for your 
July statement, as these adjustments will be reflected in your remaining 
allocation. If you have any questions please call Ann Craig in our office. 

 

Regards, 

 

Donovan L. Neese 

 

 


